
Socially-distant, capacity-mindful 
open fitness & aquatics will be 
available for JCC members beginning 
June 1st at our Whitefish Bay facility.

Cardio and strength equipment will be spaced to 
ensure the healthiest environment for our 
community.   We intend to use spaces beyond the 
fitness floor; including the group fitness studios, 
the Pilates studio, and the Marcus Gymnasium to 
help accomplish this.  We are also working to 
identify dedicated space for our senior adult 
members.

We intend to be open every weekday 
from 5:00 am – 7:00 pm (weekend 
hours 8:00 am - 5:00 pm)  We will pause 
building access daily for a  prescheduled 
one-hour thorough cleaning
and disinfecting.

Members will be asked to reserve 
access to the fitness facility in one-
hour increments.

Locker room facilities (general 
and health center) will remain 
closed at this time.

Towels and laundry service will not 
be available during this initial 
opening period.

Utilized equipment (machines, free 
weights) will be cleaned between use, 
with certain items removed from 
service until ready.

The large pool of the Peck Aquatic Center 
(WFB) will be open on the same schedule, 
for pre-registered lane swim/exercise only.  
The small pool will remain closed at this 
time.   Limited shower service will be 
available in the family locker room.

The Marcus Gym will be reserved for 
self-directed fitness and organized 
fitness activities; there will be no 
open gym or scheduled recreation 
programming.


